## **Parents of Gifted Students**

Affiliate and/or Advocacy Group

Do you have an identified gifted student in your home? Or a student you've been told is part of the talent pool? If so, please consider joining us in an organizational meeting to collaborate and network with other parents of gifted and talented students in Northeast Colorado. Gifted Coordinators at the school level have also been invited to offer insight and provide answers to commonly asked questions within their schools.

The purpose of the group would be to:

- 1. Educate parents through book studies, meetings, online networking, and events
- 2. Advocate for gifted services within local schools
- 3. Provide additional opportunities for gifted students outside of school structures
- 4. Network with parents in neighboring districts to share ideas, support, and effective practices

The initial meeting will offer an overview of the differences between a formal affiliate to the Colorado Association of Gifted and Talented (CAGT) and a less formal advisory parent group. By the end of the evening, attending parents will discuss pros and cons and then choose a path for initial organization.

When: Monday, March 9, 2020

**Where**: Sterling Public Library Community Room

**Time**: 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Questions? Please contact Paula McGuire, Gifted Education Regional Consultant for Northeast Colorado, at <a href="mailto:pmcguire@neboces.org">pmcguire@neboces.org</a>.

We look forward to seeing you there!